
 

Dear Carson Graham School Community, 

Happy New Year! We hope that your winter break was filled with joy and relaxation. As we 

step into 2025, we are thrilled to welcome everyone back and look forward to another 

successful term ahead. 

As we begin planning for the 2025-26 school year, we would like to inform you that course 

planning  and student course request entry will take place in February. To assist families in 

this important process, our counselling team will be hosting grade-specific information 

sessions. These sessions will provide valuable insights into course options, academic 

pathways, and resources to support your student’s success. 

Session Details: 

Current Student 

Grade 

Next Year 

Student Grade 
Date Time Location 

7 8 January 28th 5:15 PM – 7:00 PM Large Gym 

8 9 February 6th 5:30 PM – 6:30 PM Agora 

9 10 February 6th 5:30 PM – 6:30 PM Library 

10 11 February 6th 7:00 PM – 8:00 PM Library 

11 12 February 6th 7:00 PM – 8:00 PM Agora 

  

We strongly encourage all parents and guardians to attend the session corresponding to 

their child's grade to stay informed and ensure a smooth course selection process. 

Thank you for your continued support. We are excited about working together to help 

students achieve their goals for the upcoming school year. If you have any questions in the 

meantime, please feel free to reach out. 

Warm regards, 

Carson Graham Secondary School. 

 


